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(Class X & XI)
Dear Parents,

Greetings of the Day!

Due to the repeated requests from Students and Parents regarding the non availability

of sufficient time for self study during weekends, it has been decided to extend the

school timing for classes XI & XII upto 2.30 pm from the beginning of the next

academic year 2017-18.

This is also being introduced to provide sufficient time to the teachers to complete the

syllabus smoothly as well as to conduct the revision effectively. Hence, kindly note

that the timing for Classes XI & XII will be from 6.45 am to 2.30 pm from next

academic year 2017-18.

Thanks & Regards,

Dr. Sridevi P.Thashnath
Principal


